## Danny Burau

110 E Main Ave Saratoga, WY 82331 danny@firewaterpublichouse.com 307-326-3572

## **December 17, 2024**

Mr. Mayor and Members of the Town Council,

I am writing to formally notify the Town Council of my decision to relinquish the liquor license for my establishment, Firewater Public House, LLC, DBA The Malt Burger Bar, located at 110 E Main Ave, Saratoga, WY, effective December 31, 2024.

I have decided to discontinue the operation of the licensed bar and grill, and I will no longer require the liquor license associated with the business.

Please let me know if there are any additional steps I need to take in order to finalize the relinquishment process.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you need any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at 303-641-2329 or danny@firewaterpublichouse.com.

Sincerely, Danny Burau Owner The Malt Burger Bar